
 
Dear Legislators: 
 
I am writing in support of Taylor’s Law, HB2797.  
 
Too many of our community members are dying through the accidental overdose of illegal drugs.  The 
opioid epidemic has helped create a money-making enterprise for many drug dealers.  It is imperative 
they are held accountable for knowingly selling drugs that will most likely kill the user.  
 
Please pass this bill so prosecutors can help hold those responsible accountable.  Lives are depending on 
it.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Terri Strauss 
Beaverton, Oregon  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
 
--  
Taylor's Law 
 


